
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Summer Activities in the Parish  
for Children and Families 

 

 

WMOF 2018 Parish News 

Calendar of Events and Services for the Visitation of the Icon 

 

Thanks again to all who recently climbed Croghan 
with Fr. Michael.  Can all outstanding cards and 
sponsorship be returned to the parish office as 
soon as possible.   

For photos of the day please look for the Nandri 
Facebook page…. Nandri empowering 
mothers…. Please like the post and tag yourself, 
your family and friends in the pictures. 
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